
6. GREERS ROAD - PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Papanui/Shirley and Fendalton/Waimairi Community 

Boards approve for distribution the appended concept plan for the renewal of the dish channels on the 
east side of Greers Road from Harewood Road to Langdons Road. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 

 This section of Greers Road, a boundary and arterial road between the Papanui and Fendalton Wards 
carrying 16,500 vehicles per day, is on the Capital Works Program for the 2003/2004 financial year.  
There is a need to install pedestrian crossing facilities in this section of Greers Road.  Because of this 
no stopping restrictions have been proposed on both sides of the Langdons Road and Reynolds 
Avenue intersections.  No stopping restrictions have also been installed on both sides of other 
intersections to provide adequate sight lines for drivers entering Greers Road from the side streets.  
Following consideration of the above pedestrian and driver needs, traffic flow patterns, safety, cycle 
needs, together with possible aesthetic improvements the appended plan has been drawn up.   

 
 The amount of $159,035 has been budgeted for this project.  
 
 It is proposed that the concept plan be distributed to obtain the residents’ and property owners’ 

feedback. 
 

 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Community Board approves the attached publicity plan for 

distribution. 
 

 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  1. That the staff recommendation be adopted. 
 
  2. That one on one consultation take place with affected residents. 


